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Jose Fernandez, M.D.
160 Ponce De Leon Avenue
San' Juan,- PR- 00901

Gentlemen:

' SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
,

(NRCCONFIRMATIONOFACTIONLETTER 030-31873/90-01)
'

This refers to the telephone conversation between Ms. Carol Connell of this
office, and you on August 17, 1990. A Confirmation of Action Letter was also
sent to you on August 20, 1990.

NRC records show that no Byproduct Material License has been issued to you for
possession and use of byproduct materials. Possession of byproduct material
without a valid license is a violation of 10 CFR 30.3. The violation,
references to pertinent requirements, and elements to be included in your

. response are presented in the enclosed Notice of Violation..

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclosure
will be placed-in the NRC Public Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and its enclosure are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, Pub. L. No. 96-511.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED

BY
N1bab,line, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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